


between Battle and further away settlements. The criteria a and b do, in our view, apply to
the four sites and should be considered.

We believe the maps produced by RDC and delivered to you even more clearly
demonstrate our analysis used in Key Evidence base document: Green Gap analysis -
version 5.0.

With careful interpretation we believe that the proposed GG01 map shows a strong and
distinctive separation that we wish to be maintained between Battle CP development
boundary and more random occasional housing up to the CP boundary, in order to retain
separation with Whatlington Parish.  Similarly, the proposed GG02 map shows an
important separation that we wish to be maintained between the development boundary of
Virgins Lane and Canadia, particularly because this terrain includes a Malfosse of
significant historic interest.  Notably GG03 map demonstrates a very distinct change from
dense urban development to country lane characteristics before random occasional housing
takes over to the east.  The proposed GG04 map may not make a reader fully aware of the
complex characteristics that we described in our GG analysis v5.0; however, GG04-north
is a sensitive area forming the “countryside entrance”, from the east of the Battle CP;
meanwhile GG04-south contains a SSSI and further development/infill of the large
properties would adversely impact views to the north-west towards Battle Abbey and
westwards from this high point to Beachy Head.

We believe the justification for inclusion of the Green Gaps is strongly supported by the
detailed evidence in the supporting Key Evidence base document: Green Gap analysis -
version 5.0: https://tinyurl.com/e2waw38b 

Kind regards, 

Margaret Howell,
Chair of Battle CP NP Steering Group 




